South Sudan Council of Churches
Head office
PO Box 209 -Juba, South Sudan

Wednesday, 25" october 2023

DEAR SUPPLIERS AND SERVICE PROVIDERS
JUBA - SOUTH SUDAN,

REF: REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FROM SUPPLIERS AND SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR THE YEAR 2024

South Sudan Council of Churches (SSCC) is hereby requesting competent Service
providers to submit their proposals Profile with both Technical and financial Not
forgetting the Legal Documents for the following supplies & services that SSCC
can source them for the year 2024;-

1. SERVICES
a) Security provision services
b) Internet services
c) Sewage services
d) Cleaning services
e) Outside catering services
f) AC services
g) Generator services
h) Vehicle services/repairs
i) Printer services
j) Solar services
k) Communication services (TVs, Radio Stations)
[) Airline services
m) Accommodation services
n) Electricity services
o) Electricity connections services
p) Plumbing services



q) Painting services
r) Fumigation services

2. SUPPLIES
a) Stationaries
b) Fuel
c) Tonners/Electronic Gadgets
d) Water/dispensers/Jumbo bottles/Jerry cans.
e) Printings
f) Kitchen/Cleaning items
g) Spare parts for generators & vehicles
h) Plumbing materials
i) Furniture
i) Agrlculturalactlwtles/l\/laterlals
k) Airtime

Interested Vendors are requested to apply by ONLY Hardcopy documents delivery
to SSCC Secretariat Office using the following Address: The Logistics Officer South
Sudan Council of Churches, Head Office, and Ministries Road P.O BOX 209. Juba.
SOUTH SUDAN. Deadline for Submission of the Proposal is 17*" November 2023 at
4:00pm.

For Inquiries Contact +211 912 325 417/+211 926 472 432/+211 922 406 282
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